# LOWELL REDEVELOPMENT COMMISSION OCTOBER 25, 2021

John Yelkich called the Lowell Redevelopment Commission meeting to order at 6:58 P.M. on Monday, October 25, 2021. The Pledge of Allegiance was recited. Clerk-Treasurer Judith Walters called the roll. Members present were John Alessia, Mike Gruszka, Shane Tucker and John Yelkich. Todd Angerman was absent. Also present were Town Manager Craig Hendrix, Police Chief Jim Woestman, Town Attorney Dave Westland via Zoom, and eleven interested citizens.

## APPROVAL OF MINUTES

09/27 Regular Meeting - Mr. Alessia moved to approve the minutes, seconded by Mr. Gruszka and carried with four ayes.

#### **OLD BUSINESS** - None

## **NEW BUSINESS**

Approval of Vouchers - Claim #11162 - Rick Helton - \$10,000.00 and Claim #11163 - Tom Katch - \$10,000.00 - Facade Grant improvement - Mr. Gruszka moved to approve the voucher as listed, seconded by Mr. Tucker and carried with four ayes on roll call vote.

# **ADJOURNMENT**

With no further business, Mr. Alessia made a motion to adjourn at 7:00 P.M., seconded by Mr. Gruszka and carried with four ayes.

John Yelkich, Vice Chairman

Michael Gruszka, Secretary